
Water Wastewater Committee Meeting
June 6th, 2023

Meeting began at 5:30 pm

Attendees: Kaleb Wright, Larry Brooks, Melissa Brooks, Amy Tarr, Brent
Benefiel, Tyler Weber, Maggie McDonald, Mike Swick, Eric Blake, Gayle
Glumac, RJ Lindemann, Rosie York, Joshua Kuhl.

1. Wastewater
a. Ordinance about waste dumping

i. Brent and Amy set about updating our ordinance with
dumping adding a flat rate, Bill Heap will go about
rewriting the ordinance to be presented to the council at a
later date.

2. Water
a. Water related matters

i. The Water Department is looking at replacing the roof on
the plant. The committee advised Tyler to get in touch
with the general contractor to find the roofing
subcontractor for warranty information. $20,000 is
currently within the budget for a roof replacement.

ii. Scott Avenue update: Tyler has been advised that the
service line feeding Scott Ave Church needs to be
replaced with a larger pipe (from 4” to 8”) to be compliant
with current laws. The committee has advised Tyler to get
quotes and plan the upcoming project.


